
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Miller and City Council 

From: Kevin Trewhella 

Date: October 4, 2022 

Department: Water and Wastewater 

 

Water and Wastewater treatment Plants are operating excellently.  

SEWERS and associated infrastructure are a reality that runs underneath our 

streets.  This infrastructure, that we all need is very important and needs to be 

maintained.  

As you review and plan the budgets, please keep this in mind. 

 

As for the sewers I cannot say, “We don’t foresee any problems, in the near 

future.” 

 

 

Have a great week! 

 

Kevin Trewhella 

 

 

 

 


